
Seriously we have motor voter there is no need to do same day registration. That will just allow for more fraud and for people that 
are not Oregon residents to vote in our elections. The County Clerks are not forensic private investigators to see if someone is 
indeed a citizen of Oregon. Have you not heard of the Rajneesh situation? This is a slippery slope. Clerks should be concentrating 
on counting ballots not having to juggle investigations and handing out ballots on the day of the election. I oppose this bill


